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 I am a former member of St Johns infants and Junior school and have very happy memories of my 
time in both. I was keen to be a governor to ensure that i could support the staff and families in 

what ever way was required. 

I have one son who is currently in year two, I attend mass at St Johns the Evangelist Church in New 
Ferry and am part of the children's liturgy team, 

I work full time for a pharmaceutical organisation that focuses on womens health care  

 

 

                            

  


